Hello Ms. Christie, 
Warm greetings from the Foreign Languages Department of AGU. I am Nguyen Thi Tam, Head of the Foreign Languages Department of AGU. Thank you so much for the questions you have asked about Nguyen Tien Ngo. Ngo has worked very hard since he earned his MA degree. Recently, he has become the Vice - Head of the Foreign Languages Department of AGU. Following are my answers to your questions.

1.  To your knowledge, please describe the impact that 
Ngo's studies have had on his work in the English 
Department at An Giang University. 

What I can see more clearly in Ngo is that he has become more devoted in our English department’s work. He is collaborating more effectively with his colleagues and students to organize the activities of the department. He has a strong tendency of working towards the community development, here is our department. For example, he and some of his Vietnamese and international colleagues are trying to write a grant proposal for a learning resource for the benefits of the teachers and students. Also, he and his colleagues are enthusiastically cooperating in teaching the IC3 learning materials which have proved many positive effects on students’ critical thinking and intercultural competence. 

2.  Do you have any suggestions for making the Future Generations Graduate School more effective in it's community impact? 

I think Future Generations can do more to help those who graduate from school by staying in touch with them and their communities and look for ways to assist them in working more for their communities. Then students can have more practical practice and assistance. Community development is now not in the boundary of its small scale but it is spreading much wider so it can be a good idea to teach our students here with more community spirit and plans. I wonder if Future Generations can help student’s community by donating books on community development so that they can have an idea and later a vision, a plan to work for their communities. 

 3.  Would you recommend someone else to this Master's program? 
     Yes, this is a great idea to our department. Would you mind telling us the requirements of this position?


Best regards. 
Nguyen Thi Tam
Head of the Foreign Languages Department of AGU.
Email: nthitam@agu.edu.vn
Home phone:  076 3 844528
Cell phone: 0919096677

